
 
 

We at CACO appreciate our customers and make every attempt to keep costs 

down to offer you a good price. However, due to unexpected cost increases, 

we will not be able to maintain our current pricing in certain products 

 

Effective May 1st pricing will increase for the following products: 

 

Avalon Faux Wood  8% 

Cordless Fast Faux  8% 

Delta Woods  8% 

 

Additionally, on Roller Shade Products there will be a 5% increase for side and sill 

channels and 3% on the cordless option. 

  

Please note price guides will not be re-printed, however the digital guide on our 

website will be updated to reflect the price increases by April 12th. 


